
Hi , 
 
No issues with the Ward 1 Polling Stations. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
From:  <   
Sent: 16 November 2023 16:37 
To: All Councillors < > 
Subject: Polling Place Review  
 
Dear Councillor 
 
The Council is currently undertaking a review of polling district and polling places. Full details can be 
found at the undernoted link:- 
 
Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - South Ayrshire Council (south-
ayrshire.gov.uk) 
 
If commenting on the suitability of premises it would be helpful if you could provide details of better 
alternative polling places. Survey forms can be completed online or alternatively emailed or posted 
to: 
 
Email: election@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
 
Mail: Service Lead – Democratic Governance 
South Ayrshire Council 
Council Headquarters 
County Buildings 
Wellington Square 
AYR 
 
I have attached a survey form for easy of reference. 
 
Our review period is open until 4pm on the 21 December 2023 and we would welcome any 
comments that you may have on the proposals. 
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